PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES JULY 11, 1994

Vice-President Schmitt called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM with the following Councilors present: Mrs. Gustafson, Ms. Giles, Mr. Troxell, Mr. Murphy and Mr. Kreisher. Mrs. Simpson, Mr. Eline and Mr. Zellner were out of town. Also in attendance were Mayor Linn, Mr. Sterner, Dr. Powell and Lucy Basalla representing the Gettysburg Times.

Dr. Powell gave a brief summary of the proposed reallocation of \$10,000 in Community Development Block Grant Funds for the "CDBG" Fiscal Year 1993. These funds, previously allocated as part of an "Acquisition/Relocation" activity to facilitate purchase of the former Brandon Trailer Court at 230-232 South Washington Street, need to be reallocated as a "Clearance Activity" to provide funds for the demolition/removal of the trailers. There being no questions or comments, the meeting was adjourned at 7:08PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Sara L. Weaver

Borough Secretary